
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Skipton           Term 6  2023-2024              Topic: Can we fix it? Houses and Homes 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Well what an extremely busy last 

term we have had in Skipton 

Class!  We have enjoyed following 

our House and Home topic, looking 

first at Katie Morag and the Two 

Grandmothers and comparing her 

island home in Scotland with the 

areas we live in in West 

Berkshire.  We followed this with a 

look at houses in the past.  We 

enjoyed looking at household items 

from the past and guessing what 

they were used for.  We then went 

to Milestones to see old houses and 

the items we’d seen in class.  In 

maths we have been looking at 

addition, subtraction and telling the 

time on an analogue clock to 

o’clock and half past.  At Forest 

School we have done a huge 

range of activities from learning 

about the Great Fire of London and 

burning houses to carrying out lots 

of Science experiments with water. 

In Life lessons, we have been 

looking at the World Around Us and 

seeing what makes us the same 

and different to others and looking 

at what jobs we would like to do 

when we are older.  We have also 

looked at money, identifying coins 

and thinking about how to keep 

money safe.  In cooking we have 

made a range of summery foods 

such as smoothies and fruit 

tarts.  Finally we all enjoyed our trips 

to Paulton’s Park and Boscombe 

beach.   

  

  

   

  

Dates & Points to remember:  

End of term –Thursday 24th July 

 

Start of Autumn term 1 – Thursday 5th September   
Have a lovely summer and thank you for 

all your support this year.  
Karen, Helen, Penny and Jill 


